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Latin American Earthquake Engineering Course 
- Action Plans and Friendship Party - 
By Mr. Takashi Yamashita, Head of IISEE Administration Division 

 

Thursday, July 7th was such a day with lots of events for both of us, participants 
of Latin American Earthquake Engineering Course (Latin American Course) and 
staff of IISEE.  

In the morning, the colloquium started  at IISEE and all the participants of Latin 
American Course presented their action plan.  It continued until 15 pm. 

After the colloquium, we had a  Friendship Party, which was organized by 
IISEE, in the dining hall of BRI.  Although some of the participants were 
nervous about the presentation, it seemed like that the good food and friendly 
atmosphere helped them to refresh and relax. 

The next day a Closing Ceremory was held in JICA Tsukuba and the course in 
Japan finished. After that, they flied to El Salvador to take the course there, 
and they had a Closing Ceremony. From the IISEE, Mr. Kato, IISEE Research 
Engineer, accompanied the participants to El Salvador and gave lectures for the 

first week of the course (anterior half), and Mr. Inukai, 
IISEE Chief Research Engineer for the second week (latter 
half). 

 

 
Action Plan of Carmelina and 

Richar from Peru 

 

Action Plan of Jose from 
Nicaragua 



Call for Papers 
IISEE Bulletin is now 
accepting submissions 
of papers for the seis-
mology, earthquake 
e n g i n e e r i n g ,  a n d 
tsunami.  Developing 
countries are targeted, 
but are not limited. 

Your original papers 
will be reviewed by the 
editorial members and 
some experts. 

NO submission fee is 
need. 

Try to challenge! 

 

 

 

Contact Us 
The IISEE Newsletter is 
intended to act as a 
go-between for IISEE 
and ex-participants.   

We encourage you to 
contribute a report and 
an article to this news-
letter.  Please let us 
know your current 
activities in your 
countries.  

We also welcome your 
co-workers and friends 
to register our mailing 
list.    

iiseenews@kenken.go.jp 
http://iisee.kenken.go.jp 

Back Numbers 
http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/
nldb/ 

 

Response Sheet for YEAR BOOK 2016 
Dear Ex Participants. 
 
How are you? Now Japan is in the middle of summer. 
Every two years we publish YEAR BOOK and this year we will publish new one. 
We have already sent “Response sheet for YEAR BOOK 2016” to your mail 
address which we have in our database. 
If you have any modification, for example mail address and office name, please 
fill out the sheet and send it to us. 
If you haven’t got the sheet, please send email us with your name, year, 
course, country, and your email address to iisee@kenken.go.jp. 
 
More than 1700 people have learned IISEE training course from 100 counties 
last year. 
We will inherit our friendship successively and we would like to strengthen 
bonds of trust with all ex participants. 
We kindly ask for your cooperation. 
We, IISEE staff members are looking forward to your success. 
Now we are preparing for downloadable response sheet on our homepage. 

Dr. Nakata Passed away 
on July 13th. 
 
It is with great sorrow that we have 
received the sad news of the sudden and 
untimely passing of our former director, 
Dr. Shinsuke Nakata on the 13th of July, 
2016.  He has served IISEE director from 
September 1996 to March 1997. 
We convey our deepest sympathy to his 
family. 
 

 

 
Enjoy, Now 

 
Left : Dr Hiraishi. 
Right : Dr. Nakata. 
In 1985 Third country training 
in Indonesia. 

Group photo at Friendship Party 


